
All staff and visitors have a responsibility to report any safeguarding concerns in
order to ensure the safety and wellbeing of all students in college. 

If you have any concerns, you should report them immediately to the Designated
Safeguarding Lead (DSL) or Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL). They will
be able to give you support/advice as required. You should report concerns directly
and not discuss your concerns with anyone else, in order to maintain confidentiality.

Safeguarding information for
staff and visitors

Scan here to read more
about safeguarding at

Great Oaks CollegeConcerns must be
uploaded to My concern. 
https://login.thesafeguar

dingcompany.com/


